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As a Government, we're committed to fully understanding and meeting the needs
of our citizens. This is why we hold an annual census of all citizens of the nation.
The General Census of 2024 will be the second census in the nation's history and
will look at understanding our citizens even more.

This year, the census is launching on the 7th April 2024 and will last 14 days. All
citizens are urged to complete the census, in order to support the Government's
efforts. The census will be completed digitally at census.govhok.uk.

Event Date and time (UTC)

Census announced 6th April 2024

Census opens 7th April 2024 00:00

Census closes 21st April 2024 00:.00
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Sakura Walsh

Royal Officer for the Interior
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Terms

By submitting a response to the General Census of 2024, individuals agree to our
Terms and Privacy Statement. Respondents confirm that the information provided
within the General Census of 2024 is correct to the best of their knowledge,
acknowledging that a charge of up to 20.00 EUR may be issued where incorrect
information has been submitted, as well as the removal of citizen status as
according to the Act of Citizenship (2023). Respondents confirm that they are
aged 13 or over, and where aged under 18 have received the consent of someone
who has parental responsibility for them to consent on their behalf. Respondents
agree to their information being anonymously published by the Royal
Government of Hokoria.

Privacy Statement

The data submitted by individuals will be collected and stored in a secure
spreadsheet managed by the Department of the Interior and the Royal Office. We
will retain personal, identifiable information for up to 30 days before removing any
identifiable information and anonymising any additional information. We will not
collect the data of individuals aged 12 or under and are collecting the data of
individuals aged 17 or under with parental consent as required by general data
protection regulation (GDPR). The data submitted by individuals may be used
within the Department of the Interior's Central Registry of Information to update
existing or missing records. Any disputes, concerns or queries regarding privacy
or the handling of data for the General Census of 2024 should be directed to the
Department of the Interior at interior@govhok.uk.



